"STUDENTS TO THE RESCUE" – IONA PEER TUTORING PERMISSION FORM

DATE:_____

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Your daughter/son has expressed an interest in being part of lona's peer tutoring program "Students to the Rescue". This initiative will match responsible volunteer student Tutors with other Tutee students who require extra academic support. Research has shown that peer tutoring has positive impacts on student learning, motivation and socialization. It can have many benefits for both the Tutors and Tutees. Volunteer Tutors will also receive Community Service Hours for their work which will count towards their high school diploma requirement.	
The peer tutoring can take place before school, at lunch or after school, depending on the schedules of the students. The sessions will take place in the lona library. A contract and log sheet will be given to Tutors/Tutees so that they are able to contact each other and record the time spent together. A library staff member will sign to verify the tutoring time.	
Please sign and return below to indicate that you are aware of your daughter/son's participation in the peer tutoring program. Should you have any questions please contact Mr. Wirkowski at the school.	
Regards,	
<i>Mr. N. Wirkowski</i> Student Success Teacher Phone: 905-823-0136 (Ext. 65144)	
I am aware that my daughter/son peer tutoring program as described above:	will be participating in the lona
Parent/Guardian Signature Date:	_